
December 2, 2024 

To our Valued Customers: 

EB Metal US in Bow, NH and Super Stud facilities in Edison, NJ, Hattiesburg, MS, and 
Montgomery, AL, will raise prices on all metal products by a minimum of 10% effective 
January 2, 2025.   

We will honor all quotes from awarded jobs that are in place before this price increase 
goes into effect. Any job quotes not awarded within 30 days after issuance are invalid.  

Please review any open job commitments with your customers. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

Gerry Compton 
EB Metal US | Super Stud 


